
 

 

 

REPORTS ON THE ACTION TAKEN  FOR VARIOUS PTA MEETINGS 

CONDUCTED FROM 2016-2021 

PTA general body meeting held on 02.05.2016 

It was decided to schedule a study time in both the hostels for all years.  

  

PTA General body meeting held on 01.07.2017 

It was decided  

l. One day study interval will be provided between examination during third internals. 

2. Study time will be monitored more strictly in both hostels. 

ln the PTA general body meeting held on 30.06.2018  

Mr. Koshy P Koshy said that the progress of students should be informed to the parents after 

each test paper. 



 

 

One parent said that marks were less in second year for her ward. She also said that her ward 

should be given more attention. 

ln his reply , Dr. Mathew Mazhavancheril said that, 

1. Software is being developed so that parents can be kept informed about the marks and 

attendance of their wards 

2. Compulsory study programme is being held for the first year students to help students in 

studies. 

Other than first years those students who need help can also join this programme.  

 

In the PTA general body meeting conducted on 10.04. 2019 

Decision was taken for the meeting to be conducted at least four times a year. Principal said that 

there were enough provisions for students to vent out pressure. Zumba dancing sessions were 

also started in hostel. Principal said that playgrounds were also available for students. 

 

 



 

 

 

In the PTA executive meeting held on 24.7.2019 

It was decided that mementos and certificates could be given to class toppers and subject toppers 

rather than cash prize. 

 

PTA Executive meeting was conducted online on 21.8.20. 

ln this meeting the Principal, Dr.George Varghese discussed how the academic activities in 

PCDS were progressing. He informed that online lecture classes and exams are conducted at a 

regular interval .Online webinar programme on 10th and 1lth September 2020 was also 

announced. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

PTA Executive committee was held on 20.12.20 

It was decided to arrange rooms in the hostel for quarantine especially for NRI students. 

Principal announced that treatment facilities are also available in Pushpagiri Medical College for 

infected students from the college. Dr. Biju Sebastian, Vice Principal Academics made it clear 

that RT-PCR test has been made mandatory for all hosteller’s coming from home and antigen 

test for day-scholars . He also stated that vaccination will be provided in Pushpagiri Medical 

College as soon as it is available. 

 


